
As of October 5, 2021, a new pop-up curbside food 

pantry will be coming to Rock Falls! The first 

Tuesday of each Month from 1-2 PM. Stepping 

Stones’ mobile food pantry will now visit the Rock 

Creek Town Hall (N995 County Road H, Mondovi WI 

54755). Volunteers will deliver prepacked boxes of 

groceries to each patron’s car.  

 

Stepping Stones Food Pantry provides this service 

for families in rural Dunn County who have limited 

access to a food pantry. For more information email 

Kris at foodpantry@steppingstonesdc.org . 
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